
2021 Ensemble Festival Guidelines 

The 2021 Ensemble Festival will be a YouTube event. 

Students will need to video their performances and submit them by December 16th to Angela 
Rumball at angela.rumball@gmail.com. 

Each video needs be submitted with the following information: 

The name of the piece and composer 
The length of the performance 
The names of each performer and which part they are playing 

An instructional video will be available to help students and teachers with recording your 
submission and various options for duet/duo partners. 

Please instruct your students to enter the bench on the end of the piano that they are playing – 
Secondo players enter from the left side 
Primo players enter from the right side 

One student should count a full measure before the performance begins so that everyone starts 
together. 

After the performance, students should bow together facing the camera. 

The Ensemble Festival will be posted to our RPTA YouTube channel during the weekend of 
February 6-7, 2021. 

If you have questions please contact Dottie Buster at dottie.buster@gmail.com or Angela 
Rumball at angela.rumball@gmail.com 
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